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HOLLAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN SUBCOMMITTEE 

June 2, 2020 Meeting Minutes 

 

Consultant Chris Khorey of McKenna Associates opened the meeting via video conference at 4:30 p.m.   

Present:  Members Dennis Gebben, Ed Zylstra, and Norm Nykamp.  Also present were Community 

Development Director John Said, Assistant Community Development Director Corey Broersma, and Plan 

Consultants Nick Rolinski, Har Ye Kan, Chris Khorey, and Danielle Bouchard.   

Absent:  None. 

Public Comment:  None 

Mr. Khorey led discussion concerning the Comprehensive Master Plan, including the most recent Plan 

update.  The structure and order of the Plan was discussed in detail, including placement of the Goals 

and Objectives in the front of the Plan.  The Plan timetable and process were also discussed, including 

the stakeholder and subarea group meetings.  Further discussion also took place regarding the 

upcoming special Planning Commission meetings, beginning with the June 16 meeting, and what is to be 

discussed. 

Next meeting is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, July 7, at 4:30 pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John D. Said, AICP 

Director of Community Development  

 


